
Photography Disclosure 

Dear parent/guardian, 

As you may know, I run [public] social media pages for my business, as well as a website. My 
social media is largely how I attract/market to potential students. I would love to share my 
student’s work on my pages through stories and posts. I want you to know that I will never post 
pictures of your child on my pages without permission! With that said, it would be very helpful 
for me to know what you are comfortable with when it comes to pictures being posted. Please 
initial one line indicating what you are comfortable with, and sign below.  

Thank you for letting me teach your child! 

 

_______ I give permission for you to take/post pictures of my child while working on projects, 
and/or of them with their finished project. 

_______ I give permission for photos of my child to be taken/posted so long as their face is 
blurred or cropped out of the picture. 

_______ I prefer to have no photos whatsoever taken/posted of my child. 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________         ________________ 

                        Parent/Guardian Signature                                                      Date  

 

 

My public profiles can be found at: 

www.sassycassysews.com 
Instagram: @sassycassysews 
Facebook: Sassy Cassy’s Sewing 
 


